Osage County Health Department

205 E. Main Street, Linn, MO 65051
Ph: 573-897-3103; Fax: 573-897-4915

May 14, 2020

Effective May 18, 2020, The Osage County Annex Building will be open to the public
without limitation to all departments except the 911/emergency Operations Center at
205 E. Main St., Linn, MO.

The doors will be unlocked during normal business hours. You are asked to not enter
the building if you have any of the following symptoms:

Fever

Dry cough

Difficulty breathing
Loss of taste or smell
Nausea/vomiting.

Please call the health department and someone will come out to evaluate you. You are
also asked to use the hand sanitizer located immediately inside each of the doors upon
entering and you are asked to wear your personal mask while in the building. You will
be asked to sign in and out for the department that you are visiting.

We ask that if your business can be completed by phone, fax, email or online, that you
complete your business that way.
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PublicHealth

Prevent. Promote. Protect.
Services provided on a nondiscriminatory basis




